
 
 
 

Northeast Integrated Health is now operating a Psychiatric Urgent Care 
Clinic for Adults and Children at 2900 Conner Avenue, Building B, Detroit, 
MI 48215. The clinic is open Monday through Friday from 9 am – 9 pm and 
Saturdays from 9 am – 1 pm. 
 
 

Available services include Same-Day Access Services for 
assessment/intake, crisis services, psychiatric evaluations, medication 
reviews, crisis stabilization, Peer Support Specialists, nursing 
assessments, medication injections, and non-ER transport. 
 
 

It is our intent to offer an accessible alternative to meet the unique needs of 
the individuals we service and to decrease emergency department 
experiences and potential COVID-19 exposure. Services are available to 
individuals regardless of a person’s chosen Clinically Responsible Service 
Provider. Consumers must have Medicaid, Medicare, General Fund, or 
most commercial insurance or private pay to be eligible for services. 
 
 

We have also temporarily closed our Eli Z. Rubin Children’s Services 
building on Kelly Road due to program consolidation and COVID-19. All 
services are available via Telehealth. If a consumer needs a face-to-face 
appointment, they will be seen at the Psychiatric Urgent Care Clinic. 
 
 
 
 


